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Letter from the Board

Dear Members:

Happy New Year and Welcome to 2023.
We would like to thank you all for another year together.

After more than 2 years of remote gatherings via Zoom, we are now back
to in-person meetings.

Last year, we decided to waive the membership as an offer of gratitude
and support  to our business community,  as 2022 was still a challenging
year for many businesses in our township.

For 2023, we have decided to maintain the same membership fee from
2019.

We are thrilled that both events, the Annual Golf Tournament and the
Taste of Norwich, were sold out. To support farmers and small local
business, we brought back the Norwich Farmers' Market. We really
enjoyed  interacting with our members and the community in person. 

We would like to thank John Otten and Wilena Ysselstein, whom are
stepping down as President and Secretary of the Chamber. We are
grateful for their work and contributions. Both of them, will continue on the
Board as Past President and Director, respectively.

All Chamber's activities from 2022, are described in this Annual Report
that we are please to present.

Wishing you and your business a successful year filled with prosperity!

Board of Directors
Township of Norwich Chamber of Commerce
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Board of Directors 2022

JOHN OTTEN
PRESIDENT
Otter Valley Concrete

MARDY FRANSEN
2nd Vice President
Arn-Lockie Funeral Home

MELISSA COUWENBERG
TREASURER
CIBC

ANDREW MALCOLM
DIRECTOR
Malcolm Holdings

SHARON ROUTLIFFE
DIRECTOR
Mortgage Intelligence

TIM THOMPSON
1ST VICE PRESIDENT
Thompson Goossens

LAURA BARKER
COMMUNICATIONS DIRECTOR
Royal LePage Wood Realty

WILENA YSSELSTEIN
SECRETARY
Veldale Farms LTD

MARILYN BUCK
DIRECTOR
Norwich Travel Service

DR. ANDREA HORNYAK
DIRECTOR
Vital Force Naturopathic
Medicine

VICKI NOELS-CORNISH
DIRECTOR
BDO Canada LLP

ESTHER VAN MANEN
DIRECTOR
The Wine Shack

DOUG BUCK
DIRECTOR
Norwich Travel Service

LYNNE DEPLANCKE
DIRECTOR
Hair Fashions by Lynne
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About the Chamber
The Township of Norwich Chamber of Commerce is a dynamic organization with a
strong focus on supporting our local businesses through projects and initiatives.

Our Mission

Our Purpose
To foster sustained economic growth as the voice of all business in the Township of
Norwich.

To provide
leadership to the

business community
as its premier

advocate

To foster the
development of

soundly researched
policy positions that

reflect the interests of
our members

To influence
government policy
in a positive, visible,

consistent and
representative

manner

To strengthen the
Chamber

movement

To provide assistance to
our members through
consultation, access to

information and the
delivery of other

valuable programs and
services.

We welcome businesses of all sizes or individuals
representing businesses to join our group.
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20%
MEMBERSHIP
INCREASE

2022 by the numbers

104
MEMBERS

18
NEW MEMBERS

5
RIBBON

CUTTINGS +1.2K
FOLLOWERS

40+
SPONSORS
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Financial Report
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Finance Report
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O U R  M E M B E R S  A R E

MEMBERMONDAY

New Chamber services
Ribbon Cuttings

Grand Opening
Milestone Anniversary 
New Location
New Owner
Renovation/Expansion

On July, the Chamber started Ribbon Cuttings to celebrate:

Job Postings
Every Friday since May, the Chamber helps businesses to
promote job openings on our Facebook page.

Member Monday
Every Monday, the Chamber features one member, so
our community can learn more about their services,
history, products, staff and more.

Every Saturday from July 16th to October 8th, the
Norwich Farmers' Market welcomed local farmers,
crafters and small local business to  showcase their
products.
The main goal of the Norwich Farmers' Market is to
grow the local economy while exposing small
business to the community. 

Norwich Farmers' Market
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Events

On October 4th, 124 players enjoyed themselves during
our Annual Golf Tournament.

A day full of golf, games, networking, food and an
amazing weather.

The Golf Tournament was sold out for second time in a
row, raising $14,000 dollars for local charities and causes.

We thank once again all our Sponsors, Volunteers and
organizers for this amazing event.

Golf Tournament
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Events
Taste of Norwich

In November,  the Taste of Norwich event featured food providers from the
Township of Norwich , serving a “taste” of their offerings.

Around 10 local restaurants, food providers and caterers got the chance to
feature their most popular dishes.

More than 300 visitors enjoyed an evening filled with music, friends, small bites,
beer, coffee and wine. 
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Donations

Norwich
Nostalgia Days

During 2022, the Chamber donated a total of $14,075  to the folowwing causes:

$2,500 $4,575$3,000 $4,000
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TOWNSHIP OF NORWICH CHAMBER OF COMMERCE
  PO BOX 1028, NORWICH ON, N0J 1P0

Proud member of:


